
Hello Parents of Bleacher Creatures: 

 

Here's the planned flow for Bleacher Creatures for this ​Friday, October 11​. 
 

This week we’ll be celebrating ​HOMECOMING!​ The Homecoming coronation festivities will begin 

at approximately 7pm and should end at approximately 7:20pm. There will also be a special 

time to honor the “Original Rebels” -- the first graduating class of Hays HS! It will be awesome, 

so come early and enjoy!  

 

● Starting at ​7:00 pm​, we will gather the Bleacher Creatures in the fenced in area by the 

visiting field house at the southeast end of the stadium. (Same place as last game.)  

Please have your Bleacher Creature there no later than 7:10pm. 

● At around 7:20 pm, the varsity football team will run onto the field, followed by the 

Bleacher Creatures.  

● You will pick up your Bleacher Creatures on the north end of the stadium, just outside of 

the track area.​ Please be at the north end and ready to receive your Creature 

immediately following their run across the field.  

● If you have not picked up your BC shirt, we will have them available starting around 

6:30 in the drop-off area. ​Please make sure that your Bleacher Creature is 

wearing this year’s Bleacher Creature shirt.​  ​We have a few extra shirts if you 

would like to purchase additional shirts for $15. 

● Reminder:  Bleacher Creatures and their parents ​must purchase tickets​ to enter the 

stadium for the game. 

 

What if it RAINS??  ​There is currently a chance of rain in the forecast. (Personally, I’m 

doubtful..) Unless there is lightning or the game is postponed, the Bleacher Creatures will run 

according to the schedule above. ​For updates or changes to this schedule, we will post 

information on the Hays Athletic Booster Club social media sites​ (search for us on 

Facebook, Twitter @RebelsABC and Instagram @RebelsABC). We will not be able to send out an 

email update from the stadium.  

 

Thank you! ​Thanks again for letting your kids participate in the Bleacher Creature program.  As 

before, we will have have adult and student volunteers who will be helping with this process, but 

if you'd like to stay with your Creature in the holding area, that's fine.​ Please note that no 

parents/adults will be allowed on the field or track. And​ if you stay until it is time to for the 

Creatures to run, please make arrangements to have another adult at the pick-up zone or you'll 

need to really hoof it to the other end of the stadium!  

 

Please let us know if you have any questions.  Thank you for allowing your Future Rebels to 

participate in the Bleacher Creatures!! 


